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TRANSFIGURATION OF  

THE LORD PARISH 

September 11, 2022 

23 South Fifth Avenue, Highland Park, NJ 08904 

Phone:  732-572-0977 • Fax:  732-572-7497 

Website:  transfiguration-parish.com  

Parish Email:  transfiguration.parish@verizon.net  

Religious Education Email:  edisonparish@verizon.net 

St. Paul the Apostle Church 

Corner of 6th & Raritan Avenue 

Highland Park, NJ 08904 

Guardian Angels Church 

37 Plainfield Avenue 

 Edison, NJ 08817 

St. Paul the Apostle 

Sunday – 9:30 a.m. and 12:30 p.m. Spanish Mass 

Daily Mass:  Mon. Wed. and Fri. – 8:00 a.m. 

Guardian Angels 

Saturday Vigil–4:00 p.m. Sunday – 8:00 & 11:00 a.m. 

Daily Mass:  Tues. Thurs. and Sat. 9:00 a.m. 

Sacrament of Penance Saturday 3:00 – 3:30 p.m. 

Vision Statement  

The vision of Transfiguration of the Lord Parish is to have an enlightening and transform-

ing experience of God through a greater faith and knowledge of Jesus. 

HOLY DAYS OF OBLIGATION AS ANNOUNCED IN BULLETIN  

Devotions to Our Lady of Perpetual Help:  after the 8:00 a.m. Mass, Wednesday, St. Paul’s 

Novenas for Miraculous Medal and St. Jude:  Tuesday after 9 a.m. Mass, Guardian Angels 

The Holy Sacrifice of the Mass 

Staff 

Rev. Abraham Lotha, PhD, Pastor 

Deacon Edward Krupa. Deacon Ubaldo Valdez (part-time)  

Maria Singares: Administrative Assistant/Secretary 

Parish Office Hours—Monday through Thursday—9:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.   Friday—9:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

Pastoral Care of the Sick:  Any parishioner who is sick, aged 

or incapacitated may receive the Eucharist at home. Please 

contact the Parish Office to have a priest visit you at home or 

in the  hospital. 

Parish Membership:  We welcome new members to our Parish 

family and request you register in the Parish as soon as possi-

ble. Active membership is determined by registration, faithful 

participation and giving of one’s time, talent and resources to 

this community of faith.  The parish cannot issue certificates 

of eligibility for sacramental sponsorship, give recommen-

dations or character references if a person is not an active 

parishioner. 

Sacrament of Matrimony:  The Sacrament of Matrimony re-

quires a time of spiritual, intellectual and emotional prepara-

tion.  Couples should arrange with the Parish Office one (1) 

year prior to the wedding date. Please call the parish office for 

an appointment with the pastor prior to making any other 

wedding plans.  

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults:  Anyone who feels 

called by God to become a member of the Catholic Church par-

ticipates in the RCIA Program. A series of instructions and 

liturgical ceremonies designed to give total formation in the 

Catholic Faith.  

The Sacrament of Baptism:   

Baptism is the celebration through which a child is brought into 

the faith of the Catholic Church. Parents must be registered and 

practicing members of the parish. Parents and sponsors are 

required to attend a pre-baptismal class. Sponsors must be 

practicing Catholics in good standing and able to obtain a certif-

icate of eligibility from their parish. 
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TRANSFIGURATION OF THE LORD PARISH           September 11, 2022 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Monday, September 12 

St. Paul’s Church 

8:00 a.m.     Mimi Lauer 

  Martha Patricia de la Cruz 

 Requested by: Family 

Tuesday, September 13 

Guardian Angels Church 

9:00 a.m.  Kathleen Cunningham (Living) 

  Lou & Betty Antonelli 

 Requested by: Dan & Betty Lou Varady 

Wednesday, September 14 

St. Paul’s Church 

8:00 a.m. Sr. Helen Duignan, RSM 

  Dr. Mary Kevin Mulligan, RSM� 

Thursday, September 15 

Guardian Angels Church 

9:00 a.m.  Roy Day� 

 Requested by: Family 

Friday, September 16 

St. Paul’s Church 

8:00 a.m.    Norma Padernal� 

  Requested by: Cathy McComiskey 

  Amelia Molina (Birthday) 

 Requested by: Family 

Saturday, September 17 

Guardian Angels Church 

9:00 a. m. Alfred Lesniak� 

 Requested by: Family 

4:00 p.m.    Fred W. Russell� 

 Requested by: Carol & Ron Ratoff 

Sunday, September 18: 25rd Sunday in Ordinary 

Time 

St. Paul’s Church 

9:30 a. m.  John & Helen Stark� 

 Requested by:  Fiorella Valeri-Stark 

12:30 p.m. Rafael W. Hernandez Carranza 

  Requested by: Family 

Guardian  Angels Church 

8:00 a.m. Grace Cseh� 

 Requested by: Doreen Harrison & Helene  

 McMahon 

11:00 a.m. Charles LeVan� 

 Requested by: Family 

Prayers for Military Personnel 

Sgt. Kevin Klemick, Marines. Captain Hayes Cozza, Marines.  

First Lieutenant Santino Cozza, Air Force. Corporal Thomas 

G. Monahan, Marines. SPC. Brandon D’Souza. Airman Tamari 

Bailey, Air Force. Captain Michael Asprocola, Marines.  

Sgt. Preston Zalek, Army. Chief Petty Officer Joseph M. Zalek, 

Navy. SR Cullen McArdle, Navy. Sgt. Juan A. Alejandro, Army.  

Jake Loftus, USN  

Please call the Parish Office if you have a family member serv-

ing in the Armed Services & would like to be included.   

Please pray for the sick and homebound�

Peggy Abecker, Ruth Bach, Dorothy Baum, Rita Beckhorn, 

Carol Byrne, Charles Byrne, Theresa Byrne, Steven Dempsey, 

Migdalia Diaz, Betty Dick, Dee Donnelly, Felipe Elimanco, Jo-

sephine Genewski, Martha Gutierrez, Mark Iannacone, Sr. 

Donna Kane, Brittany Knapp, John Kriegl, Anthony Lepore, 

David Lightener Adam Lubonski, Donovan Mak, Dolores Neu-

mann, Stephanie P., Paul Pachucki, Ellen Pelosi, Kathy Young 

Phillips, Richie Rausch, Jaxson Rivera, Antonia Sacristan, 

Robert F. Santoro, Jack Santos, Mickey Schiavone, Joseph 

Skalla, Cathy Roesinger Sloane, Steve & Alice Marie Sloss, 

Christina Stevenson, Helen Szaranowski, Jean Toth, Frank 

Valendo, Joe Valendo, Jack Wiegartner, Tina Wolak, William 

B. Zalek and Danielle Kavanagh. 

LITURGICAL MINISTER SCHEDULE 

Sanctuary Candle in Guardian Angels  is offered �

For Victims of September 11. �

MEMORIAL & INTENTIONS 2022  

Thank you to the following donors for 2022 

Breaking Bread Hymnals: $2,000—In Memory of Albert &      

Angelica Garlatti and Maria G. Harrison 

Celebremos (Spanish Hymnal): $900 by anonymous) 

Wine: $500  In memory of William & Arlene Eichler 

Hosts: $1,500 - $1000 by anonymous 

Hosts (Gluten Free): $100 - anonymous 

Palm Leaves: $250 - anonymous 

Guardian Angels Church 

Saturday, September 17                                  4:00 p.m. 

Lector:              Joan Guetti 

Eucharistic Ministers:         Hermie Tenchavez 

Ushers:                R. Marlow, T. Cherepon, M. Cherepon       

Sunday, September 18                                    8:00 a.m. 

Lector:                Mike White 

Eucharistic Minister:          Rodel Santos 

           Angelo Damone  

Ushers:                                  A. Damone, M. Mehalick 

Sunday,  September 18                                 11:00 a.m. 

Lector:           Peter Staples 

Eucharistic Minister:            Gloria Rada 

Ushers:          T.  Sinker, J. Virrey, P. Weir  

St. Paul the Apostle Worship Site 

Sunday,  September 19                                   9:30 a.m. 

Lector:          Mary Beth Iannacone 

Eucharistic Minister:             Carla Guerreiro 

Ushers:                              J. Adadevoh           

Sanctuary Candles 

It is a loving gesture to donate the weekly Sanctuary Lamp 

in memory of a loved one or a special intention at either 

Guardian Angels or St. Paul’s for a donation of $25.  En-

close your offering in an envelope with information and put 

in an envelope with information and put in collection bas-

ket or mail or bring it to the Parish Office. 

Rest in Peace�

Elizabeth J. Huegel�

May his souls and the souls of the faithful departed rest in 

peace. �
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24ND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY  TIME   SEPTEMBER 11, 2022 

eGiving through Faith Direct 

Please join your fellow parishioners in making your generous 

offerings through eGiving. Faith Direct lets you make your 

secure contributions automatically from your checking ac-

count or credit card eliminating checks and envelopes. It 

benefits our parish as well, by allowing us to use less paper 

and spend less time processing checks and cash donations. 

Please take a minute to enroll right now at faith.direct/

NJ1058. For more information, you can also call their toll-

free number, 866-507-8757. 

UPCOMING EVENTS�

Sunday, September 11: Religious Education begins �

Sunday, October 2, Parish Communion Brunch�

Sunday, November 20, Tricky Tray�

Saturday, December 3, Flea Market�

Saturday, December 10, Christmas Trees Lighting�

   OFFERINGS  9/4/22 

Sunday Offering  $  5,601.00 

Bring a Dollar  $     205.00 

ShopRite  $       50.00   

Energy   $       70.00 

  

Guardian Angel Roof Repair 

Our next project will be to repair the leaks at 

Guardian Angels Church Roof. The cost estimate is 

$13,400. Thanks you for your support. 

 

Bring A Dollar   $ 2,050.00 

Shoprite   $    600.00 

Anonymous Donation $ 3,800.00 

Other Donation $    795.00 

Garage Sale                  $    689.00 

Total 9/4            $ 7,934.00        

TRICKY TRAY 2022�

We are collecting items/baskets for our parish Tricky Tray 

which will take place on November 20th. 

Already made-up baskets or items to make up baskets are 

needed. All new items please. Cash donations and Gift 

Cards gratefully accepted. You may drop off made-up bas-

kets or new items at Guardian Angel’s or St. Paul’s church-

es or the parish office. Monetary donations and Gift Cards 

can be placed in an envelope marked “Tricky Tray” and 

placed in the offering collection basket or dropped off at the 

parish office. These will be used to fill out baskets. For more 

information please contact the parish office or Cathy White 

at 732-277-8882.  

SYNTHESIS OF THE SYNOD ON SYNODALITY  

The Roman Catholic Diocese of Metuchen New Jersey  

October 2021 - June 2022 

Youth & Young Adults 

Catholic High School Students: 

Student listening sessions were held at both high schools. 

There were approximately 180 representatives from all four 

grades in each school. The schools collaborated and wrote 

new questions that would be more applicable in high school. 

The responses paint a picture of a Church with dwindling 

numbers that is trying to find ways to bring more people 

back to the faith. Students feel that we need to make chang-

es quickly if we are going to save the Church, which is seen 

as strict, harsh and not inclusive. There were no specific ex-

amples given. When asked about the highlight of their life in 

the Church, most students refer to reception of sacraments 

or experiences as leader on retreat. From this session, it be-

came clear, that there is a need for more opportunities to 

help the youth develop a personal relationship with Christ. 

Youth Groups: 

The participants (approximately 60) in the youth group lis-

tening sessions commented that youth group is a place 

where they can find community, support, friendships and 

opportunities for service. They shared their greatest challeng-

es as meeting new people, peer pressure, the toxicity of social 

media, struggles with mental health, finding their purpose 

and bullying. They expressed a desire for the Church to be 

more welcoming to all, especially those identifying as 

LGBTQ+. They encouraged clergy to be more accepting and to 

avoid judgmental attitudes. The teens expressed the need for 

more discussion on topics such as same-sex marriage, abor-

tion and women in the Church. They also expressed an ap-

preciation for communication from the Church through so-

cial media and desire more outreach in this way. 

Young Adult/College Students: 

There were approximately 16 participants in this session, all 

active in Church ministry. This session stood out from the 

others because of its joyful feeling. There was a strong sense 

that the Holy Spirit was present in the listening session, and 

a strong guide in the lives of the participants. This synod 

process did not seem to be unusual for them, there seems to 

be strong communication and respect for one another. The 

synod session inspired them to continue to do more out-

reach. 

ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY: CAKE SALE 

Rosary Altar Society would like to ask all Parishioners to 

join us for the Cake Sale which will take place on September 

17th & 18th after all Masses at Guardian Angels Church.  

Proceeds will pay for Altar flowers at Guardian Angels and 

St. Paul the Apostle Church. 

You’re Invited! Bishop Bootkoski’s 

Silver Jubilee of Episcopal Ordination 

On September fifth, our Bishop Emeritus, Bishop Paul Boot-

koski, will celebrate the 25th Anniversary of his Episcopal 

Ordination.  Bishop Bootkoski was the shepherd of our dio-

cese for 14 years and is still offers his priestly ministry to 

our parishes.  All are invited to celebrate with the Bishop a 

Mass of Thanksgiving for this special milestone on Sunday, 

September 11th, at 4:00 pm at the Cathedral of St. Fran-

cis of Assisi in Metuchen. 

Second Collection 

The Second Collection this weekend, September 10/11 

will be Peter's Pence Collection. This collection is the 

annual Holy Father's Collection and all proceeds are 

designated for that singular purpose.  

Knights of Columbus  

The Knights of Columbus is the world's largest 

Catholic fraternal service organization. Founded by 

Father Michael J. McGivney in New Haven, Con-

necticut, in 1882, it was named in honor of the 

mariner Christopher Columbus. The charitable 

activities encompass an almost infinite variety of 

local, national and international projects. Men of 

Knights of Columbus support and assist the parish 

community and sponsor fundraising, educational 

and social activities for parishioners. KoC Council 

# 6306 meets Second Monday of each month at 

7:00 PM at St. Paul Church Hall. Contacts: Patrick 

Obukowho 732-841-5430 and Rich Stevenson 732

-762-5544 
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TRANSFIGURATION OF THE LORD PARISH�

Iglesia San Pablo El Apostol 11 de Septiembre del 2022 Vigésimo Cuarto Domingo en Tiempo Ordinario 

Nuestra Visión Parroquial 

La visión de la Parróquia de la Transfiguración del Señor es vivir una experiencia de Dios que nos ilumine y nos  

transforme a causa de un mejor conocimiento de Jesús y un fé mayor en Él.�

Membresia Parroquial 

Nuevos residents de la comunidad son bienvenidos a registrarse 

como feligreses.  Tambien les pedimos que cualquier combio de 

direccion, correo electronico o numbero de telefono sea sometido 

a la oficina de la parroquia con prontitud. 

Coordinadores 

Lectores:  Rene Sanchez (09/18/2022) 

Ministros Eucarísticos:  

El sacramento del bautismo  

El bautismo es la celebración a través de la cual un niño es 

llevado a la fe de la Iglesia Católica. Los padres deben estar reg-

istrados y practicando miembros de la parroquia. Los padres 

están obligados a asistir a una clase pre-bautismal. Los padrinos 

deben ser católicos practicantes y poder obtener un certificado 

de elegibilidad de su parroquia.   

Cuidado pastoral de los enfermos  

Cualquier feligrés que esté enfermo, envejecido o incapacitado 

puede recibir la eucaristía en casa. Por favor llame a la oficina de 

la parroquia.     

Educación Religiosa  

La clases se reunen de 11:00 am a 12:10 pm en el centro de la 

parroquia aquí en Highland Park. Se requiere asistencia con-

sistente.    

De El Pastor: 

Felices Pascuas! La primavera está en plena floración: ¡la 

gloria de Dios está a nuestro alrededor! Si desea ayudar a 

Transfiguration of the Lord a prosperar, ahora es el momen-

to perfecto para cambiar a eGiving. Puede registrarse desde 

su computadora, teléfono inteligente o tableta, y configurar 

una donación recurrente o hacer un regalo único; estarás 

haciendo crecer nuestros ministerios que comparten las 

Buenas Nuevas del amor de Dios. 

Sus donaciones recurrentes sostendrán y fortalecerán nues-

tra parroquia. Nos brindará un apoyo constante que nos 

ayuda a estar siempre listos con programas, servicios y mi-

nisterios para las familias de nuestra iglesia y para los nece-

sitados en toda la comunidad. Regístrese hoy visitando 

Faith.direct/NJ1058, o envíe un mensaje de texto con la 

palabra "Enroll". Gracias por su continuo apoyo a nuestra 

familia parroquial.  

¡.¡Dios te bendiga!   Rev. Abraham Lotha 

Educación Religiosa  

Nuestro programa de educación religiosa parroquial ahora está 

aceptando inscripciones para el año escolar 2021-22. La clase 

comenzará el 12 de septiembre para nuestro programa de pri-

mer a octavo grado. Debido a que las pautas de seguridad de NJ 

Covid se han vuelto menos estrictas, podremos impartir clases 

en persona este año, lo cual es una gran ayuda para nuestro 

programa. Los formularios de inscripción se enviarán por correo 

en breve a las familias de nuestros estudiantes que regresan. 

Los formularios también estarán disponibles en nuestras iglesi-

as, la oficina parroquial y en nuestro sitio web parroquial. Envíe 

c u a l q u i e r  p r e g u n t a  p o r  c o r r e o  e l e c t r ó n i c o 

a edisonparish@verizon.net. ¡Esperamos un nuevo año ense-

ñando y compartiendo nuestra fe con los niños de nuestra par-

roquia! 

Sinodo 2021-23                                                                      

La pregunta fundamental                                               

V.  CORRESPONSABLES EN LA MISIÓN �

VI. DIALOGAR EN LA IGLESIA Y EN LA SOCIEDAD �

El diálogo es un camino de perseverancia, que comprende 

también silencios y sufrimientos, pero que es capaz de reco-

ger la experiencia de las personas y de los pueblos. ¿Cuáles 

son los lugares y las modalidades de diálogo dentro de nues-

tra Iglesia particular? ¿Cómo se afrontan las divergencias de 

visiones, los conflictos y las dificultades? ¿Cómo promove-

mos la colaboración con las diócesis vecinas, con y entre las 

comunidades religiosas presentes en el territorio, con y en-

tre las asociaciones y movimientos laicales, etc.? ¿Qué expe-

riencias de diálogo y de tarea compartida llevamos adelante 

con los creyentes de otras religiones y con los que no creen? 

Taller de Biblia (Español) 

La Diócesis de Metuchen está promoviendo un programa de 

estudios bíblicos en español, que iniciará con este  Curso de 

Introductorio a la Biblia, el cual será pre-requisito para partici-

par de los siguientes cursos. El Curso de introductorio consta 

de 7 sesiones que se realizarán los lunes iniciando el 12 de Sep-

tiembre, hasta el 24 de Octubre de 2022; de 7:00 pm a 8:30 pm, 

en el Centro Pastoral St John Neumann  (146 Metlars Ln, Pisca-

taway NJ, 08854).  El registro para este curso es de $25.  Cupos 

limitados Información en: Lescobar@diometuchen.org o al te-

léfono 732 243 4573 Registro en https://diometuchen.org/taller

-de-biblia-introduccion 

Leaders of Hispanic Community celebrating 55th Anniver-

sary of Fr. Marco’s Priestly Ordination.�

La sinodalidad está al servicio de la misión de la Iglesia, en 

la que todos sus miembros están llamados a participar. 

Dado que todos somos discípulos misioneros, ¿en qué modo 

se convoca a cada bautizado para ser protagonista de la 

misión? ¿Cómo sostiene la comunidad a sus propios miem-

bros empeñados en un servicio en la sociedad (en el com-

promiso social y político, en la investigación científica y en 

la enseñanza, en la promoción de la justicia social, en la 

tutela de los derechos humanos y en el cuidado de la Casa 

común, etc.)? ¿Cómo los ayuda a vivir estos empeños desde 

una perspectiva misionera? ¿Cómo se realiza el discerni-

miento sobre las opciones que se refieren a la misión y a 

quién participa en ella? ¿Cómo se han integrado y adaptado 

las diversas tradiciones en materia de estilo sinodal, que 

constituyen el patrimonio de muchas Iglesias, en particular 

las orientales, en vista de un eficaz testimonio cristiano? 

¿Cómo funciona la colaboración en los territorios donde 

están presentes diferentes Iglesias sui iuris diversas?  
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Amoris Laetitia:  The discernment of “irregular” situa-

tions  

300. If we consider the immense variety of concrete situa-

tions such as those I have mentioned, it is understandable 

that neither the Synod nor this Exhortation could be ex-

pected to provide a new set of general rules, canonical in 

nature and applicable to all cases. What is possible is simp-

ly a renewed encouragement to undertake a responsible 

personal and pastoral discernment of particular cases, one 

which would recognize that, since “the degree of responsi-

bility is not equal in all cases”,335 the consequences or 

effects of a rule need not necessarily always be the 

same.336 Priests have the duty to “accompany [the divorced 

and remarried] in helping them to understand their situa-

tion according to the teaching of the Church and the guide-

lines of the bishop. Useful in this process is an examination 

of conscience through moments of reflection and repent-

ance. The divorced and remarried should ask themselves: 

how did they act towards their children when the conjugal 

union entered into crisis; whether or not they made at-

tempts at reconciliation; what has become of the abandoned 

party; what consequences the new relationship has on the 

rest of the family and the community of the faithful; and 

what example is being set for young people who are prepar-

ing for marriage. A sincere reflection can strengthen trust in 

the mercy of God which is not denied anyone”.337 What we 

are speaking of is a process of accompaniment and discern-

ment which  “guides the faithful to an awareness of their 

situation before God. Conversation with the priest, in the 

internal forum, contributes to the formation of a correct 

judgment on what hinders the possibility of a fuller partici-

pation in the life of the Church and on what steps can fos-

ter it and make it grow. Given that gradualness is not in the 

law itself (cf. Familiaris Consortio, 34), this discernment 

can never prescind from the Gospel demands of truth and 

charity, as proposed by the Church. For this discernment to 

happen, the following conditions must necessarily be pre-

sent: humility, discretion and love for the Church and her 

teaching, in a sincere search for God’s will and a desire to 

make a more perfect response to it”.338 These attitudes are 

essential for avoiding the grave danger of misunderstand-

ings, such as the notion that any priest can quickly grant 

“exceptions”, or that some people can obtain sacramental 

privileges in exchange for favours. When a responsible and 

tactful person, who does not presume to put his or her own 

desires ahead of the common good of the Church, meets 

with a pastor capable of acknowledging the seriousness of 

the matter before him, there can be no risk that a specific 

discernment may lead people to think that the Church 

maintains a double standard.  

Free Online Course on Discernment  

Catholics across the globe are invited to take part in a Massive 

Open Online Course on the topic of “Common Discernment and 

Decision Making in the Church.” The initiative comes as part of 

the Synod on synodality, which is currently in the diocesan 

phase and is set to culminate with Bishops gathering in Rome 

in October 2023. The courses are hosted by Formacion Contin-

ua Online of Boston College’s School of Theology and Ministry. 

They are sponsored by the Bishops’ Conferences of Latin Amer-

ica, Europe, and Asia, as well as the Jesuits in Latin America 

and the organizations of Superiors General of male and female 

religious congregations. “All courses are completely free of 

charge and will be offered online in several languages—

Spanish, English, Portuguese, French, and Italian,” reads the 

press statement. Those interested can register at the 

link: https://formaciononline.bc.edu/es/register-home/  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 

Enrollment for the 2022-23 school year is now open!  Our 

first day of class will be held on Sunday, September 11th.  

Registration forms are available in both churches and the 

parish office.  Forms have also been mailed out, and should 

have arrived this past week, to all families with students in 

last year’s program.  Please register your child by no later 

than September 1th.   

Please note that we have a new class time this year: 10:30 

am-11:45 am. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

One of the greatest services you can do for the church is to 

teach the faith to its children.  Our religious education pro-

gram is currently in need of classroom aides and a door 

guard.  There is no experience needed, all training will be 

provided to you.  Please consider becoming a part of this 

important ministry.  If interested, please send an email to 

the religious education address which can be found in the 

bulletin.  

Gertrude Hawk Candy catalogs will once again be available 

at both Churches on Sept. 10th. All orders must be received 

by Sunday Nov. 7th.   For more information call Cathy White 

at 732-277-8882. Profits from sales support the Parish.  �

ANNUAL COMMUNION BRUNCH 

The Rosary Altar Society is sponsoring the Annual Com-

munion Brunch which will take place at the Guardian An-

gels Church Hall on Sunday, October 2, 2022 after the 11 

a.m. Mass.  Tickets are $15 per adult, $ 5 per child 6 to 10 

years old and children under 5 years of age are free.  Tickets 

will be available after all Masses starting September 3rd, & 

4th. For more information contact Cathy 732-277-8882.   

2023 Mass Book 

The 2023 Mass Book is open. It is a good Catholic tradition to 

have a Mass said for the repose of the soul of a loved one, for a 

person who is ill, for a special intention, for a celebration such 

as birthdays or anniversaries, and in thanksgiving.�The norma-

tive offering for an announced Mass in the Diocese of Metu-

chen is $10.00. Please call the parish office, 732�572�0977 for 

any question. �

�

Mass Times:�

Weekdays: 8:00 AM Mon, Wed, Fri. at St. Paul’s  

                  9:00 AM Tue, Thurs., Sat. at Guardian Angels 

Weekends: 4:00 PM (Vigil) Saturday, Guardian Angels     

Sundays:   8:00 AM and 11:00 AM, Guardian Angels 

                  9:30 AM and 12:30 PM (Spanish), St. Paul’s  

��

Requested by _________________________________________                

Address ______________________________________________ 

Phone ________________________________________________  

Name of the person for the intentions (deceased or living) 

______________________________________________________  

Or Special Intention (please specify): 

_______________________________________________________ 

Date, Time & Church for Mass 

_______________________________________�



	 Ad info. 1-800-477-4574 • Publication Support 1-800-888-4574 • www.4lpi.com	 Transfiguration of the Lord, Highland Park, NJ	 04-1001

Resurrection Cemetery
Hoes Lane & Park Ave., Piscataway

Grand Opening of the Mausoleum of the Holy Spirit

Holy Cross Cemetery
840 Cranbury-South River Rd., Jamesburg

Featuring Mary Sorrowful Mother Mausoleum • Crematorium On Site

For Your Peace of Mind & Information: 800-943-8400
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MULLER BROTHERS
PAINTING

Interior • Exterior
Wallpapering

Power Washing

JOHN MULLER
732-407-6274

C. F. T. TAX, INC. 
Paul Bravo - Parishioner

Bookkeeping & Tax Return
Open Year Round

1060 Amboy Ave., 
Edison, NJ 08837

 
Bus. Tel. 732-626-5900 

www.cfttaxinc.com
brapa2@aol.com

908.822.0070
2177 Oak Tree Rd, Ste 203 Edison, NJ
www.edisonophthalmology.com

We are committed to making your experience as pleasant as possible 
while providing nothing but the  highest quality of professional care.

John John C. Park, M.D. C. Park, M.D. 
Lorin R. Press, M.D.Lorin R. Press, M.D.
Barbara H. Schwartz, M.D.Barbara H. Schwartz, M.D.
COMPREHENSIVE CATARACT
CORNEA • GLAUCOMA
REFRACTIVE SURGERY

JAQUI-KUHN FUNERAL HOME
“Serving Families Since 1933”

Daniel Simone, CFSP, Manager-Owner, NJ Lic. No 3347 
Parishioner, Member of Knights of Columbus, Council 6306

17 South Adelaide Ave. • Highland Park, NJ (732) 545-0606
www.jkfuneralhome.com

Contact Douglas Shaller
to place an ad today! 
dshaller@4LPi.com
or (800) 477-4574 x6458


